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Orders/L-75-13-BCH-2013 RCEP 2013 Annual Report 

 
VIA EMAIL 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com December 19, 2013 

 
 
Ms. Janet Fraser 
Chief Regulatory Officer 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
16

th
 Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 

Vancouver, BC   V6B 5R3 
 

Dear Ms. Fraser: 
Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 

Remote Community Electrification Program – 2013 Annual Report 

Extension Request 

 
On December 13, 2013, British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro) sent a letter to the BC Util ities Commission 
requesting an extension for the fi l ing of its 2013 Remote Community Electrification Program Annual Report from December 

15, 2013 to May 15, 2014.  In this final report BC Hydro should advise whether any further  reporting on this matter is of 
value to the Commission or the Interested Parties. 
 

The Commission approves the extension request but would like to remind BC Hydro that it should request an extension well 
before the due date so the Commission can take action on the request before the deadline occurs.  
 
 Yours truly, 

 
 Erica Hamilton 
 
IH/dg 

cc: BC Sustainable Energy Association 
Attention: Will iam J. Andrews 
(wjandrews@shaw.ca) 

British Columba Pensioners’ and Seniors’ Organization et al. 
(support@bcpiac.com) 

 Commercial Class Energy Consumers Association of BC 
Attention: David Craig 
(dwcraig@allstream.net) 

Attention: Christopher P. Weafer 

(cweafer@owenbird.com) 
 

Association of Major Power Customers of British Columbia  
Attention: Brian Wallace 
(rbw@bht.com) 

Attention: Richard Stout 

(roninconsult@live.com) 
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